
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
www.fermanaghomagh.com 

info@fermanaghomagh.com 

facebook.com/fermanaghomagh 

Twitter: @fermanaghomagh 

Instagram.com/fermanaghomaghdc 

Townhall, 2 Townhall Street,  

Enniskillen, Co. Fermanagh,  

BT74 7BA 

 

The Grange, Mountjoy Road,  

Lisnamallard, Omagh, Co. Tyrone, 

BT79 7BL 

 

Tel: 0300 303 1777 

Text Ph.  028 8225 6216 

 

Your Ref:  

Our Ref: Dalradian Public Inquiry     

Date:   02 September 2025  

Email: 
 

 

 

 

Chief Commissioner  
Planning Appeals Commission  
Park House,  
87-91 Great Victoria Street  
Belfast  
BT2 7AG  
 
Response by email only: info@pacni.gov.uk 
 
Dear 
 
Re. Conjoined Public Inquiries into the Dalradian Gold Mine Applications 
 
I refer to above ongoing inquiries. 
 
In its statement of case, and during discussions at the inquiry sessions in January 2025, 
the Council provided an update in relation to the enforcement history associated with the 
site. The Council also committed to notifying the Planning Appeals Commission if there 
were any significant updates in respect of enforcement matters at the site. 
 
The Council now provides the following update. 
 
On 29 August 2025, Fermanagh and Omagh District Council served two enforcement 
notices under section 138 of the Planning Act (Northern Ireland) 2011, on Dalradian Gold 
Limited, and various other landowners in respect of breaches of planning control under 
section 131(1)(b) of the Planning Act (Northern Ireland) 2011, at the land described 
below. 
 
(1) Lands approx. 165m west of 45 Camcosy Road, Curraghinalt, Gortin (known as the 
Exploratory site) 
 
(2) Lands 600 metres southwest of no. 45 Camcosy Road, Curraghinalt, Gortin (known 
as Explosives site) 
 
These notices take effect on 30 September 2025, unless an appeal is made against them 
beforehand. 
 
It is anticipated that the implications of these notices can be explored as necessary 
during the ongoing inquiry process. 
 

Chief Executive 
  

mailto:info@pacni.gov.uk


If the Commission requires any further information at this stage, including any copies of 
the served notices, the Council would be happy to provide the same. 
 
Yours sincerely  

Chief Executive 
 
CC - Permanent Secretary, Department for Infrastructure,  

@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk 
 
CC – , Turley 

@turley.co.uk 
 
 




